
 
12 W Kennewick Avenue 
Kennewick, WA 99336 

Administration Office 509.586.9111 
 
 
 
November 17, 2015 
 
Notice of Public Workshop 
 
Dear Lorayne J Water Users: 
 

 
On Tuesday, November 24, 2015 the Kennewick 
Irrigation District will be holding a public workshop to 
discuss the Lorayne J water system.  
 
The workshop is scheduled to begin at 6:30 p.m. and will 
be held at the downtown administration building located 
at 12 W Kennewick Ave. in Kennewick.  
 
 

If you have further questions, you may contact Doris 
Rakowski at (509) 586-9111.  

 

 


